
His Eminence Archbishop Torkom Manoogian 

invites you to a reception 

for the special observance of Lent 

with a new book on lenten foods and customs 

The 40 Days of Lent 

prepared in collaboration with the 

Department of Religious Education 

Thursday, March 13, 1986 at 7:00p.m. 

Diocese of the Armenian Church of America 

630 Second Avenue, New York City 

By invitation only RSVP (212) 686-0710 

(This reception was originally set for February 7, and had to be postponed because of the 
severe snowstorm that struck the city that day. It has been rescheduled for Thursday, March 13. 
We hope you will join us then, and call to confirm your attendance.) 


